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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OZAMIZ CITY

January 08, 2025

DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. (04 ) s. 2025

ORIENTATION OF SCHOOL HEADS ON THE NEW SPECIAL NEEDS
EDUCATION PROGRAM, ACTIVITIES, POLICIES, AND GUIDELINES

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (SGOD and CID)
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
This Division

1. This issuance is with reference to DepEd Memorandum DM-CT-
2024-371, dated August 20, 2024, and DepEd Advisory, dated October 22,
2024, from the Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching on
the new Special Needs Education Program, Activities, Policies, and
Guidelines.

2. In this regard, this Division will conduct orientation on the new
Special Needs Education Program, Activities, Policies, and Guidelines on
January 15-17, 2025 at the BE Palace Hotel, Ozamiz City.

3. The participants of this activity are the 59 school heads, and
Public Schools District Supervisors.

4. Queries regarding this matter can be channeled to Anacleta A.
Gacasan, Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division.

B Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is
enjoined.

A R. LAGO, Ph
Assist Schools Division Superinterdent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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